
Committee on Committees and Credentials 

January 2024 Report 

 

The CCC is discussing proposing changes to the bylaws regarding absentee voting and how votes are 

reported – currently with the Executive Committee. This will be presented to the full FS before the May 

elections.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Gosser, CCC Chair 

 


